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PT.Teleconsult Nusantara attend The 19th Submarines Networks World.

The 19th Submarine Networks World was held from 17-19 October 2016 at the Suntec Singapore Convention
and Exhibition Centre. Over 400 representatives from 204 organisations and 57 countries attending this event.
PT.Teleconsult Nusantara as a company that provides �ber optic consultancy service were taking part on this
event to provide additional learning oppurtunities and to get up close and personal with the key stakeholders
who drives some of the worlds latest and exciting cable projects.

 


